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31st  Sunday in Ordinary Time,  November 5, 2017 

St. Michael Staff &  Contacts 

New Parishioners—Welcome to St. Michael and our parish community. Please fill out a registration form found in the church en-

tryway or find it on our website at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org. After completing, please drop it in the collection basket. 

The greatest among you must be your 

servant. Whoever exalts himself will be 

humbled; but whoever humbles himself 

will be exalted. 

mailto:frmilhton@st-michaels-snohomish.com


Thank you for helping us support the needs of our Parish community! 

Reaching Out—Changing Lives 
(Capital Campaign Building Project) 

Donations + Interest earned:              $895,445 
Total Projected project costs:               $2,000,000 
 

Thank you for your continued support & prayers! 

 Weekly Activities  
Monday– 11/6 

 Spanish “Growing in Faith” 

 Spanish Choir Practice 

 Celebrate Life Committee 

  (7:00pm) 
 

Tuesday– 11/7 

 Confessions 5:00pm 

 Mass 6:00pm 

 Spanish “Growing in Faith” 

 ESL classes  7:00pm 
 

 

Wednesday– 11/8— 

 Mass  9:00am 

 Adoration 

 Choir rehearsal  

 Spanish Bible Study 

 Rosary Prayer Group 

           (Rosary for Life) 
 

Thursday 11/9  

 Mass  9:00am 

 Finance Council Meeting 

 Choir rehearsal (Spanish) 

 St. Vincent dePaul Mtg. 

 

Friday –11/10 

 Mass (w/school children) 9:00am  
 Adoration 
 “Bible Study 10:00am 
 Grupo De Oracion 7:00pm (church) 
 

Saturday– 11/11 

 Rosary/Rosario  (Women) 5:00am 

 Confessions 3:30pm 

  Vigil Mass  5:00pm 
 

Sunday— 11/12 

 8:00am Mass Spanish 

 RCIA 9:00am 

 10:30am Mass 

 Turkey Dinner 11:30am 

 5:00pm Mass (Youth & Family) 

 

 

 Upcoming Events 

Celebrate Life Committee will meet Monday evening, November 6 
in the Church Library at 7 pm.  All are welcome!  

Rosary for Life Wednesday evening, November 8 in the Church 
Library at 7 pm.   

48th Annual Turkey Dinner—Sunday November 12th 
11:30am—4:00pm—Grab you friends and invite your neigh-
bors to this large community event.  Roasted turkey and all the 
trimmings.  

Vida el Espiritu Retiro — November 18th & 19th—(This event is in 
Spanish) - A full weekend retreat of Life in the Spirit.  

Thanksgiving Day Mass— Thursday Nov. 23rd Join us on Thanks-
giving Day, at 9:00am for a special Mass dedicated to what we are 
thankful for. 

Olive Wood from Bethlehem—Nov. 25th & 26th—Olive wood 
carvings will be available to purchase after all Masses this week-
end.The proceeds support Christian Catholic Families in the Holy 
Land since it is the major source of income for them.  

Advent Penance Service—Tuesday December 5th.  Join us for con-
fessions beginning at 7:00pm.  This service replaces the regularly  
scheduled confessions and Mass. 

Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary (Holy Day of 
Obligation) - Friday December 8th— 9:00am Mass and 7:00pm 
Mass. 

 

 

 

The Most Holy Rosary  
 
There are many opportunities to join us in the Chapel for 
the rosary. Everyone is invited to share in this Holy devotion. 
 

 After the 8:00am Mass (approximately 9:30am) 

 Before the 10:30am Mass (10:00am) 

 First Saturday of each month 5:00am (Men) 

 Second Saturday of each month 5:00am (Women) 
 

 Rosary Prayer Group—Every Wednesday 7:00pm 
(Library)  

*      (Rosary for Life (First Wednesday of each Month) 

Turkey Dinner Raffle Drawing  
win 1/3rd of the Pot— 
Get your tickets today!!! 



 

 

VOLUNTEER CORNER 

Knights of Columbus—St. Michael Council #9664, 
Grand Knight: Jon Lambie 425-334-3109 

Society of St. Vincent DePaul Pres.—Deborah 
Beland  - For assistance call: 425-355-3504 

Check Out Our Website For More Information!  www.stmichaelsnohomish.org 

Mark Moe, Roberta Autran, Clare Morse, Kristina Lampert, Wanda Jones, Ronald Nolan, Vicky Osbourne, Carolyn Balt, Paul & Mary 
Muma, Betty Penney, and Annie Gillen. 
 

If you know someone needing prayer, or homebound and wants to receive communion or a visit, please contact the parish 
office. Names will be rotated each month. Please note:  All names from this prayer list have been included in our Parish Prayer 
Intention Book in the narthex and are prayed for at all the weekend masses.  

In Need of Prayer 

This week we would like to thank everyone that took 
the time to complete a Stewardship of Talent form 
over the last few weeks.  We will be contacting every-
one soon to get you involved.  It takes some time to 
review all the forms that have been returned.  We ap-

preciate your patience!  THANK YOU!  

Dinners for 8 

Stewardship of Treasure 
During this coming week as we focus on Stewardship of Treasure, 
please reflect on how we are called to continue to sustain and build 
up our parish church by returning to the Lord from all the Lord has 
given us.  Thank you to Deacon Pierce and Mary Anne Murphy for 
sharing their stewardship story with us. 

 

 Our Knights of Columbus and other volunteers will be available at all 

of the Masses on November 18 and 19 to receive your donations 
of warm coats and other cold weather clothing for distribution by 
the St Vincent de Paul Society and the Everett Gospel Mission. The 
almanac is predicting a cold and snowy winter, so please open your 
closets and your hearts once more, and help to bring some warmth, 

hope and love to families in need.  Thank you!            

K of C Winter Clothing Drive 

Are you looking for a sense of belonging?  A feeling of 

being part of the St. Michael’s community?  Do you like 

to have fun and eat delicious food?  If so, then Dinners 

for 8 is for you.  For more information or to sign-up con-

tact Julie Layton at 425-220-7801 or  

 julielayton22@hotmail.com .  We look forward to 

getting to know you!! 

Rice for Snohomish Food Bank 

Snohomish Cold Weather Shelter 

St Michael’s parish will help provide support services, No-
vember 12-25 at the Snohomish cold weather shelter host-
ed by the Snohomish Evangelical Free church located at 
210 Avenue B.  Please sign up if you are able to:  pick up 
and deliver supplies, take out and dispose of trash, pick up 
and do laundry at laundromat.  The shelter will be open, 
requiring support only when the temperature outside is 34 
degrees, or less.  Please contact Mary Gleason, 425-312-
8033 or mgmarygleason@gmail.com if you can help.  Let’s 
all take a step towards loving our neighbors. This infor-
mation is also posted on the bulletin board in the narthex. 

We are collecting 300—1lb boxes/bags of rice for  

the Snohomish Food Bank Thanksgiving boxes . 

Please place them in the box in the Narthex. Thank 

you for your generosity and helping our neighbors 

in need. ! 

 Altar of the Dead 

We will be displaying our altar of the dead this No-
vember.  Please bring pictures of your deceased loved 
ones with your name and phone number on the back. 
Feel Free to place the photos on the Altar of the 
Faithful Departed beginning November 1st! 

If you have a genuine interest in Catholic education and St Michael 
School, consider becoming a member of the School Commission. Cath-
olic education is a ministry of the church and as a Commission mem-
ber, you represent the wishes of the parish community as well as pro-
mote the school by using your personal talents and expertise. For 
more information, please contact Dr. Karen Matthews at the school or 
Nancy Finkeldei by email: nfinkeldei@gmail.com. We look forward to 
hearing from you! 

Immediate Opening on School Commission 

 8th Grade Bath Bomb Fundraiser 

Support our St. Michael's graduating 8th graders and stuff get your 
stocking stuffers all at once! Our 8th graders will be selling Fizzy Bath 
Bombs after the following Masses:  
Sun., 11/5 at 8:00 AM, Sat., 11/18 at 5:30 PM, Sun., 11/19 at 8:00 AM, 
10:30 AM & 5:00pm 
 

These bath bombs are all natural, mildly fragrant, and soothing to the 
skin. A perfect way to fill your loved ones stocking! 

Father Milhton invites the school choir, and the children in our church 
community (grades K-8) who are interested, to sing at this year’s 
Christmas Eve mass. 
 

Rehearsals will be Sundays after mass beginning on 11/19 from 12:00-
12:30 pm in the church. Please contact Melissa Landowski at 
mklandowski@gmail.com for more information. 

Children’s Christmas Choir 

mailto:julielayton22@hotmail.com
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